BOCKING

PRIMARY SCHOOL

WHAT'S
COMING UP

May
» 26th - Non Pupil Day
¢ 29th - 2nd June Half Term

June

*19th - Year 3 - Trip

« 20th - EYFS transitions -
stay and play 3:30-4pm

*22nd - EYFS/KS1 Sports
Day - 10am

* 22nd - Whole School
Sports Day Picnic 12 -
12:45pm

«22nd - KS2 Sports Day-
1:30 (back up day on 6/7)

July

« 4th -Parents induction
meeting EYFS - 5pm

« 6th EYFS transitions- stay
and play 3:30-4pm

+10th - Y6 Performance
1:45pm

« 11th - Y6 Performance 6pm

«13th - Open evening (meet
new teacher)

«17th Transition days for
each year

« 21st Celebration Assembly
9am

AFTER SCHOOL
ACTIVITIES

Mon - Puzzle Club YR-Y2
Tue - Multi Sport KS2
Wed - Out & About Y1-Y6
Wed - SCS Football Y1-Y3
Thu - School Choir Y2-Y6
Thu - SCS Football Y4-Y6
Friday - Miss Lemon
Drama
NEW CLUBS WILL BE LIVE
ON PARENTPAY - FRIDAY
26th @ 10AM

BOCKING NEWS

| am Ambitious, Respectful, Responsible, Engaged and | Persevere.
Bocking Primary School Weekly Round Up

Thursday 25th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

With the sun shining we are ending this half term on a high with almost the whole
school getting to TOPS Time Celebration. This is an activity that the children have
chosen themselves and anyone from any year group can take part in. It is so lovely to
see all the children from different year groups celebrating their good behaviours
together.

We are also excited to share with you the details for our Whole School House Match
day (sports day) on 22nd June. The children will be earning points for their House with
every activity they take part in. KS1I/EYFS will start the day at 10am with a variety of
sports on the field. Children will need to be in school PE kit, please provide a hat if it
is really sunny.

At 12pm we will open the gates for parents to bring in a picnic to share with your
children in EYFS/KS1 and KS2. Please indicate on Parent Pay if you would like your
child to have a school packed lunch. Please also note that there should be no alcohol
or peanut based products on school site. At 12.45 we will ask you to clear your
picnics away and all EYFS/KS1 children will return to their classrooms for afternoon
register and lessons.

All KS2 children will go back to class for registration before getting ready for their
afternoon House Matches for a 1.30 start. At approximately 2.45pm all the children
will head back into classrooms and get ready to go home at the normal time.

If the weather is not looking favourable we do have a backup day planned for éth
July.

Our Open Door session this week was well attended by lots of parents who joined in
with their children’s learning. These afternoons are held every term so that you can
actually see how and what the children have been learning alongside the Curriculum
Maps that we send out at the beginning of each term.

| would finally like to congratulate our Year 5&6 boys football team who took part in
the Braintree District Schools Sports tournament at Lyons Hall on Wednesday. The
boys did themselves proud with their behaviour and attitude in every game - even
when a goal was disallowed! They came joint 3rd place out of 8 teams. Well done -
we look forward to cheering on the girl's team on 7th June.

| hope the sun shines throughout half term, enjoy your week,

Mrs Cagney




BOCKING NEWS

STAR OF THE
WEEK

Certificates were
presented in
our celebration
assembly to:
Skyla (YR)
Arabella (Yr 1)
"All of the class for
showing such
perseverance in their
quizzes" (Yr 2)
Skylah (Yr 3)
Jack (Yr 4)
Maya (Yr 5)
Hollie (Yr 6)

AR READERS

Quiz Scores 100%
Year 2 - Zachary, Alice,
Noah, Irene
Year 3 - Oliver, Ann-Mary,
James R, Louis, Lia
Year 4 - Teddy

Words Read
Year 3 - 52,617

TIMES TABLE
ROCKSTARS

Winners - Franklin

House - Year 3

Year 2 - Amelia
Year 3 - Stanley
Year 4 - Kaya
Year 5 - Jacob

ATTENDANCE

This week's class
attendance:
EYFS: 93%

Year 1: 96%

Year 2: 90%

Year 3: 84%

Year 4: 88%

Year 5: 920%

Year 6: 92%
Target Attendance 95%

This week EYFS and Year 1 went to the Wilderness Foundation Trust for our

School trip. During the day all the children took part in a range of activities
including; den building, pond dipping and learning about different types of
plants

Year 2 have been working incredibly hard to complete their end of Key Stage One
assessments. Year 2 SATs are known as quizzes in our class, and this has meant that the
children have been really relaxed and resilient towards completing some really quite difficult
tasks. | am so proud of how the children have displayed our school values such as
perseverance in not giving up when it becomes difficult. In between SATs, we have also been
creating our own instructions in English and practising our typing skills to top copy these in
the computer suite. We have finished our Maths unit on fractions and answered our two
enquiry questions in Science and Geography- feel free to ask your children- What do plants
need to grow? / Where would you visit in the UK?

Notices
Please refrain from parking in front of the green field gates, there is a sign stating 24 hr
access required. We often have tractors needing access to the field.



